
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

28th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 11 End of Year Celebration 

 

I am writing to you today to inform you of the key pieces of information you will need if your child is 

attending our end of year celebration this Friday.   

 

The Pembroke Party will take place at The Lincoln Hotel on Friday 30th June 2023.   

The evening will start at 7pm and run until approximately 11pm, with students making their own 

way to the venue and being collected at the end of the night.  

The dress code will be smart, and that means that students are free to wear ball gowns and dinner 

suits, but also smart clothing they already own.   

 

Professional photos can be taken throughout the evening, courtesy of the school photographer. 

These images can be viewed and bought from the photographer’s website after the event. The 

photos can only be viewed through a code that will be given to all parents after the event. You can 

then select which photos you would like to purchase, these cost £7.50+VAT per image.  

 

If your child does NOT want to have professional photos taken please scan the QR or follow the 

link below before 3pm on Thursday 29th June 2023. 

 

If we don’t receive a response from you by this date we will assume that they are happy and consent 

to having photos taken. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/L5SDABMPDY  

 

We hope that this event will be successful and that all students taking part have a wonderful 

evening.  

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/L5SDABMPDY


 

I would like to finish by congratulating all year 11 students for their conduct and hard work 

throughout their GCSE exams period. I hope you have a restful break, before starting your next 

educational journey, and we look forward to sharing your successes on results day! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mr R Lawson-Smyth 

Head of Year 11 

 

 

 


